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“Home of the Classics”

Stuart L. Tuttle
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August 31, 2010
Subject: Dekalb County Central Communications Center

To whom it may concern:

The City of Auburn Electric Utility has an adequate supply of electric to
provide services to the proposed Central Communications facility located
at 3399 County Road 34, Waterloo.

If you have any questions, or need further assistance, please feel free to
contact our office. (260) 925-8232

Respectfully Submitted,
Auburn City Utilities

Stuart Tuttle, Supt.

Auburn Electric Department
(260)925-8232




